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Our COVID-Safe Practises  
 

We hope this note finds you well and safe. 
 
Due to the COVID-19 restrictions on gatherings, as well as the uncertainty in event planning, 
we unfortunately have not been able to offer our usual schedule of SAIER seminars in-house 
during 2020. 
 
In lieu of our very popular face-to-face evenings with guest speakers, we are delighted to now 
offer the event through webinar (GoToMeeting).   
 
These FREE South Australian Institute for Educational Research (SAIER) Webinars will take 
place on the nominated Tuesdays at our usual 7pm start time, all in the comfort of your own 
home. So make yourself a cuppa, grab a bickie and settle in for another interesting and 
informative presentation from our expert guest speakers.     
 
Please register your interest via email to: juliet.young-thornton@acer.org 
 
A link to the webinar will be emailed to you the day before the event, and please make a note 
to not attend in person at our office  
 
Warmest regards and with thanks, 
Juliet 
 
Juliet Young-Thornton 
Administrative Officer 
  
Australian Council for Educational Research (ACER) 
Adelaide Office 
186B Pulteney Street, Adelaide, S.A. 5000 
www.acer.org 
  
t: +61 (08) 8206 8600 
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www.saier.org.au 
Your membership to SAIER would also be welcomed CLICK HERE TO JOIN. 
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